
Year 5/6: 90%  Below 

Year 3/4: 96.7%  Well done 

Year 1/2: 99.6%  Fantastic! 

Reception  96.7%  Well done 

 

This week’s whole school 
attendance     

 96%  

Yearly school attendance to date: 
96.1% 

 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Welcome to this week’s news… 

On Tuesday we hosted our  first ever Science Open Day. Families were invited 
to join us for an afternoon of exploration and investigation. An amazing 
afternoon was had by all and we are processing the feedback. Many of the 
photographs can been seen on Facebook–  over the page is a small taster of the 

activities. 

Scientists come in all 
guises– can you name 
these scientists? Would 
you like to see a 
curriculum related quiz on 
here once a month?  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Music 

Are there any musicians out there? 

Yesterday was the celebration of Bach's birthday. Could 

your child name a famous composer? Do you know that 

pupils listen to a selection of music every morning as 

they enter school? 

After Easter we will be looking for parents with “hidden 

talents”- do you have a passion for music? Would you be 

willing to come into school and inspire our children? 

 

Year 6 SATs 

End of Key Stage Two tests take place from May 13th. If your 

child is sitting these tests , we kindly ask that they attend 

school every day and arrive promptly. Children are in school for 

only 6 hours and 15 minutes every day therefore, we need par-

ents and carers to be on board in our quest for punctuality.  

We also politely ask that any homework set is completed and 

that children are heard read a minimum of 3 times a week, We 

appreciate your cooperation in these matters. 

Breakfast club /dinner money reminder– Please remember that 

breakfast club and dinner money MUST  be paid in advance. 

Dates for the diary: 

Last day of half term— Thursday 4th April 2019 

Return to school—Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

Mother’s Day Assembly—Thursday 28th March for all 
EYFS Parents starts at 2.30pm. Letter to follow. 

Year 3/4 Litter Pick –Tuesday 26th March 1pm 
@Village Hall 

Break up for summer—Friday 19th July 2019  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards: Presented for Outstanding Attitude 

 Bobby Dixon- Mrs Jones 

 Joshua Coe-  Miss Stonehouse 

Summer– Kilbane Mrs Crame 

 Joe Curnow- Mr Fairbridge 

 Luke Dunn- Mrs Norris 

Citizenship— Kaden Hauxwell 

Friday 22nd March 2019 




